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Comments: I would like to voice my vote for option A. I support motorized access in these areas that are in

consideration. Snowmobiles leave virtually no trace and are the only way to access a lot of this beautiful country

that is public land and should be enjoyed. Our public land should be accessible to all. If anything I think more

land should be deemed available to recreate and allow the very few that get out and enjoy it be able to if they

please. I would like my future kids to be able to enjoy these outdoor areas and at this rate there will be nowhere

to be able to take them if we restrict it anymore. Thank you for your consideration.


